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GENERAL MEETING & LUNCHEON 
 

Monday, September 12, 2022 @ 11:00 AM 
LUNCHEON COST - $20.00 

MENU 
Chicken piccata, green beans, and rice pilaf 

Caesar Salad 
Bread and Butter 

Dessert – Sherbet and Cinnamon Sugar Cookies 
 

PROGRAM 
History of Hymns – Helen Carter 

 
RESERVATIONS ARE A MUST 

For reservations please Call, Text or E-Mail  
by 5 PM Thursday, September 8th 

Cancellation deadline: Friday, Sept. 9 @ 10 AM 
 

Margaret Neighbors      714 535-6532 
mneighbors@prodigy.net 

. 
Barry Aerni              714 878-1634 

barryaerni@gmail.com 
 

We are responsible to our caterer for all lunches 
ordered. A reservation made is a reservation paid! 

If you do not cancel in time, you will be asked 
to pay the full cost. 

 
LUNCHEON CHAIRMAN: Pat Ogren 

DECORATIONS: Helenee Cruz 
 

LUNCHEON COMMITTEE: 
Aerni through Bayliss 
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The Ebell Club of Anaheim 

EBELLAIRE 
 

 President:  Pam Hilton                 September 2022 

QUICK VIEW OF SEPTEMBER EVENTS 
9/12     General Meeting 11 AM 
9/13 Mexican Train 1 PM  
9/19 Hand & Foot 1 PM 
 
 

9/21 Board Meeting 10 AM 
9/28     Book Club 1 PM 
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The Dean’s Message 
 

The President’s Message 

  

Hi!	
	
I’m	Mimi	Peralta,	your	new	Dean.	It	is	my	
pleasure	to	serve	you	this	coming	year.	Hopefully,	
it	will	be	a	busy	one,	filled	with	opportunities	for	
everyone	to	serve	and	enjoy.	
	
First	of	all,	a	reminder:	Our	first	general	meeting	
is	the	second	Monday	in	September,	not	the	first.	
Same	for	January:	the	general	meeting	will	be	the	
second	and	not	the	first	Monday	of	the	month.	
Mark	your	calendars!	
	
Our	first	big	fundraiser	will	be	a	“Wine	&	Paint”	
night	on	Friday,	October	14th.	Don’t	miss	this	and	
be	sure	to	RSVP	early	as	space	is	limited.	It’s	a	fun	
night	for	all.	Talent	is	not	required.	Open	to	
everyone,	member	or	not,	a	flyer	will	be	sent	to	
members	shortly.		
	
Remember	to	always	keep	an	eye	out	for	new	
members	and	when	you	see	a	new	face,	be	sure	to	
introduce	yourself.	It’s	always	nice	to	feel	
appreciated	and	this	our	way	of	letting	new	
members	know	we	care.	
	
Your	Dean,	
	
Mimi	Peralta	

Ladies,		
	
Welcome	back!	It’s	so	nice	to	finally	get	back	to	
“almost”	normal.	We	have	a	great	year	ahead	and	I’m	
looking	forward	to	it.	
	
Your	board	has	been	busy	this	summer.	Among	the	
things	we’re	working	on	is	researching	and	getting	
estimates	to	improve	accessibility	into	the	club	house.	
We	are	already	ADA	compliant	but	we	realize	that	it	
would	be	very	helpful	to	have	wheelchair	and	walker	
access	directly	from	the	parking	lot.		
	
We	are	also	working	on	updating	our	Bylaws	and	
Standing	Rules	to	be	more	flexible	with	the	times.	The	
pandemic	presented	challenges	and	we	need	to	offer	
alternatives	in	communications	and	voting	to	the	
members	beyond	in-person	meetings.		
	
The	yearbook	is	almost	done	and	will	be	going	to	the	
printer	in	a	few	days.	You	can	pick	it	up	at	the	
September	general	meeting.	
	
We	have	two	new	members	who	joined	this	summer		
and	possibly	more.	Welcome	to	Carole	Blossom	and	
Anna	Seifert.		
	
I	look	forward	to	seeing	you	at	the	September	meeting.	
Remember,	it’s	the	second	Monday	of	the	month,	not	
the	first	due	to	Labor	Day.		
		
Pam	Hilton,	President		
	
“Back	to	the	Future!”	
#Ebellstrong	

. 

Fundraiser 
 

WINE & PAINT 
Friday, October 14th @ 6P.M. 

Details to come 
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CFWC (California Federation of Women’s Clubs) 
 

ORANGE DISTRICT SEPTEMBER COUNCIL MEETING 

Friday, September 9, 2022 @ 10AM 

The Grand 
4101 E Willow Street, Long Beach 

Cost is $35  
Please RSVP by Thursday, August 26 to: 

Mimi Peralta, peraltamimi@ymail.com or 714-772-0711 / 714-917-7863 
 

2022-2023	EBELL	AT	A	GLANCE	
 

General Meetings: 
9/12/22  History of Hymns – Helen Carter 
10/3/22  Jay Munns, Vocalist/Keyboarder 
11/7/22  Beth Russell 
12/5/22  Anaheim High School Choir 
1/9/23 (2nd Monday!) Stan Dewitt 
2/6/23    One Voice, the Carter Girls 
3/6/23   Jane Newell, Heritage Library 
4/3/23   Herman Hope 
5/1/23   Fine Arts Scholarships 
6/5/23   Installation of New Officers 
 

 

Special Events 
10/14/22      Wine & Paint Evening 
TBD                Quartermania 
2/17/23         Wine & Paint Evening 
 
And other special events being 
planned, including Bingo, Silent 
Auction, etc. 

 

Please bring your items for  
the “Grab & Go” to the  

September meeting. 

And, don’t forget our  
book exchange. 

 

	

In Memoriam 
 

Members and former members who 
have recently passed away: 

 

Lois Horn 
Yolanda Roberson 

 
Memorial service for Yolanda Roberson. 

Sunday, October 9, 2022 @ 2PM 
Service in Chapel followed by catered lunch. 
Pacific View Mortuary and Memorial Park 

3500 Pacific View Dr. 
Corona Del Mar, CA 92625 

 
Please RSVP to Pamela Roberson at  

512-363-8477 or prbaggish@hotmail.com 
 
 

BOOK CLUB 
 

The September book that we are reading  
is “The Lost Girls of Paris” by Pam Jenoff. 

Join us September 28th at 1PM for an 
interesting discussion. 
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September 9 Sharon Lyle 

September 16 Helenee Cruz 

September 19 Mimi Peralta 

September 21 Barry Aerni 

September 21 Rhea Canero 

 
 

 
JALORA’S PIGGIES! 

 

Don’t forget to feed Jalora’s Piggies on the 

luncheon tables! This is one of our long-term 

projects. Your contributions lead to our 

reward: the smiles on the faces of the 

deserving children and adults in Anaheim 

through the Family Justice Center. 
 

 

Your New Board! 
 

 
L-R:	Alyce	Whieldon,	Pam	Miles,	Susan	
Hernandez,	Pam	Hilton,	Mimi	Peralta,	Pat	
Ogren,	Potsy	Frank,	Carol	Schott,	Tess	

Rupe	and	Helenee	Cruz.	
 
 

 
 

PRAYERS NEEDED FOR OUR EBELL 
SISTERS AND FAMILIES 

 
*  Pam Miles and her husband, Paul, as they 

recover from medical issues.  
*  Please continue to say prayers for  

Helenee Cruz 
 
 

Welcome to our newest 
members! 

 
Carole Blossom 

Anna Seifert 
 

	

YARD SALE! 
 

The Ebell Club of Anaheim is having a yard 
sale in our parking lot on Saturday, 

September 17th from  
9 a.m. until 2 p.m. 

 
Only $10/table. What a deal! 

 
Reserve your own or share  
a table with someone else.  

Call 714-776-1341 to reserve your space. 
 

Open to members and everyone in the 
community. 

 
All proceeds to go to Arts Scholarships for 

Anaheim High School Students 
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SUNDAY 

 
MONDAY 

 
TUESDAY 

 
WEDNESDAY 

 
THURSDAY 

 
FRIDAY 

 
SATURDAY 

28 29 30 31 1 2 3 
  

        
 

 

4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

  

  
 

 

   
 

 
 

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 
  

10:00 AM Set-up 
11 AM Meeting 

 

1PM 
Mexican Train 
 

 

 
 

   

18 19 20 21 22 23 24 
 1 PM 

Hand & Foot 
 

  

10:00 AM 
Board Meeting 
 

 
 
 

  

25 26 27 28 29 30 1 
 
 

  1PM 
Book Club 
 
    

 
 

 

  

 

 

NEXT GENERAL MEETING / October 3, 2022 @ 11AM 

 
The Foster Care Auxiliary of Orange County is a 

proactive group of foster parents, social 
workers and community members dedicated to 
working together to provide high quality care 
to dependent children, foster parent support, 
legislative advocacy and continuing education. 

 

Your generosity is always appreciated.  
 

NOTE: PLEASE USE THE EBELL FORM WHEN 
DONATING so we get the credit! The forms are 

available at the club house. 
 

Mimi Peralta, Chair 

Prayer for the New Club Year 
 

As we gather here in the harbor of your 
safety, we thank you for fellowship and 

family. We ask that you strengthen us, restore 
us and inspire us with your love. Lord, would 

you fill us with your peace so that as we 
journey onwards, we would pour out your 
love and grace to others. We ask that our 

souls catch the wind of your spirit so that we 
would take your promises to all the earth.           

 
Amen 
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Return Mail Address: 
Ebell Club of Anaheim 
P.O. Box 4351, Anaheim, CA 92803  
714-776-1341, ebellclubofanaheim.org 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SECTION HAPPENINGS 
 

We have a variety of sections for all Ebell members to participate in throughout the month. Please plan to 
attend each at least once so you know what you’re missing and then can join in regularly! Our Section 
Schedule is as follows:  

 
4th Wednesday of the Month          Book Club @ 1:00 p.m.       Next Meeting September 28  

3rd Monday of the Month          Hand & Foot @ 1:00 p.m.       Next Meeting September 19   
2nd Tuesday of the Month          Mexican Train Dominoes @ 1 p.m.     Next Meeting September 13 
TBD                          Crafts                                    TBD   

 

 

 

 

 
       


